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September 2022 
 

 
 
 
Dear Village Life Reader 

 
 

SHARE THE LOVE! WE ARE WELL ON THE WAY TO BUYING YOUR PUB 
 
 
Fantastic! Thank you all for the enthusiastic response to the community Share Issue to raise funds 
to purchase The Black Horse. We have reached our minimum £230,000 target.  
 
However, some of the community have been on holiday and have indicated they have not had time 
to send in a share application, so we are extending the Share Issue to Saturday 10 September (as 
allowed in our Share Issue documentation). Note that there can be no further extension. 
 
If we raise more than £230,000 then, as noted in our Share Issue literature and at the community 
meetings, the funds will be put towards further improvements not funded by the government 
Community Ownership Fund. This could include the provision of a disabled toilet and improved 
disabled access. 
 
If you don’t want to buy shares but still want to help, then you can make a donation. It will be money 
well spent and allows you to take pride in helping save and improve this great local asset for future 
generations. 
 
As we were confident that the community would support this project, on 18 August 2022 we 
submitted a Community Ownership Fund application for a grant. We will hear if we are successful 
by the middle of October. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Becky, Ben, Carol, Jane, Martin, Mike, Simon, Tony 
 
 
The Black Horse Community Group committee 


